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Concerned and Disappointed 

As a Laguna Niguel resident that lives nearby the proposed site, I have legitimate 
concerns over public safety, including the severe fire threat posed by the battery energy 
storage facility. The site is already an area with significant fire threats, as demonstrated 
by the history of fires in a 5-mile radius of the location. Adding to the risk with potential 
for explosions and overheating at the facility, not to understate the added risk of toxic 
gasses or leaching into the land/water in the area, seems like a plan that prioritizes 
profits over the health & safety of taxpaying residents.  
 
Commission, please fulfill your duty by rejecting the planned project. Compass and 
SDG&E can find a site better suited for their facility; a site that does not endanger so 
many California residents. 


